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In March, Virginia Business published an article on the recent economic development successes and 

opportunities in Hampton Roads. Williams Mullen attorney Grig Scifres, who serves as the chair of the 

board of the Hampton Roads Economic Development Alliance, was interviewed for the story. Click 

below to read the story.
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